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Republic of the PhHilippines

PBepartment of Education

Region IIT
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

November 24, 2020

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Select Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This is to inform all concerned that the distribution of additional Gulayan sa
Paaralan Garden Supplies is scheduled on November 26, 2020 (Thursday) at Lydia
T. Villangca Trade School, San Rafael, Bulacan in the following time of schedule:

8:00 AM to 09:00 AM

Name School/ District
1. Elmo G. Villaroza Frances Elementary School/Calumpit North District
2. Jun R. Acuna Eugenio G. Sy. Tamco ES/Hagonoy East District
3. Noemi R. Caparas Hagonoy East Central School/ Hagonoy East District
4. Lualhati V. Gabriel Taal Elemenyary School/ Bocaue District
S. Vilma V. Santos Daungan Elementary School/ Guiguinto District
6. Maverick V. Catahan Lumangbayan Elementary School/ Plaridel District
7. Elaine C. Saracho Bigte Elementary School/ Norzagaray East District
8. Aldin C. Tanate Biak na Bato ES/ San Miguel South District

09:00 AM to — 10:00 AM

Name School/ District

9. Cora Nympha A. Santos Telepatio Elementary School/ San Ildefonso North
District

10.Lilibeth R. Binuluan San Rafael Central School/ San Rafael East District
11.Gracia DC. Viudez Abangan Norte ES/Marilao South District
12.Ma. Lorena B. Cardenas Obando Central School/ Obando District
13.Ramil G. Pagtalunan Paco Elementary School/ Obando District
14.Bonifacio M. Domingo Mag-Asawang Sapa ES/ Sta. Maria West District
15.Loida G. Rillera Bajet-Castillo High School/ Pulilan District

Participants are advised to bring service vehicles in getting the said supplies.

It is reminded that everyone must adhere to the health and safety protocols
of DOH and IATF under the General Community Quarantine guidelines.

ZENIA G. M LES, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Supefintendent
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